

## May Newsletter



Spring is here and the last month of school has arrived! We are pleased to announce that we will be offering Spring Photos May 10, 11, 12. If you would like your child to participate PLEASE be sure to return the signed permission form. If you have any questions please call or stop by the office. Thank you!

We are currently preparing for "STEAM Into Summer." If you have enrolled your child, please keep an eye out for your Summer Camp packet. This packet will contain, pool permission forms, sun-screen and insect repellent permission forms, a Summer Camp calendar, a schedule of water days, sprinkler days, and also a schedule for Marvelous Monday's, Wacky Wednesday's and Fabulous Fun Friday's. A current tuition policy for the Summer Program will also be included, be sure to sign and return one and keep the other for your records. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call or stop by the office. Thank You!

Attention!!! We would like to remind our early morning parents to please help us! PLEASE do not bring your child to school with breakfast UNLESS it can be eaten BEFORE 7:15. After this time our morning gets very busy and it becomes very difficult to be sure your child is eating their healthy breakfast. We would also like to remind parents to FOLLOW THEIR DROP OFF TIME. We are finding ourselves out of compliance due to the fact of parents dropping their child off before their scheduled time. Many parents have been spoken to about this and continue to disobey our policy. Unfortunately, our next step will be turning parents away in the morning until their scheduled time. We are looking out for the safety and well-being of all of the children. Thank you for your understanding and attention to this matter.

Please remember that we will always try to accommodate extra days or extra hours, but this may not always be possible due to daily enrollment. Please always check with the office in advance. This also applies to early arrivals and later than scheduled pick-up times. Thank You!

We would also like to remind all parent's to be sure that they are bringing their child to school in closed toed gym shoes. The children experience many outdoor adventures throughout the day and we wouldn't want any child to be left out do to shoe attire. Thank You!!!

The month of May also means time for our final evaluations of all children. Once these evaluations are completed a student progress report will be sent home.



IMPORTANT NOTICE!!! PLEASE do not let anyone in the school door when you drop off or pick up your child. The first parent must close the door securely after entering and the second parent must enter the code themselves to gain access to the building. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to stop by or call the office. Thank you for your understanding to this matter.

## HAPPY BIRTHDAY! HAPPY BIRTHDAY! HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Lillian Wensel	05/03/2016
Henry Prifty	05/06/2017
Samantha Litman	05/06/2016
Maxwell Woodburn	05/11/2016
Laila Miller	05/14/2019
Annabelle Greenstein	05/15/2018
Sophie Kurzmann	05/15/2017
Antonella Gourley	05/16/2016
Maci David	05/19/2016
Savannah Shortridge	05/24/2016
Olivia Salvatore	05/28/2020

We would like to take this time to say THANK YOU to all of our families who will be leaving Bobbie Noonan's. We will miss you as good-byes are always difficult. We would like to thank you for all of your support and allowing us the opportunity to help your children grow. We wish you the best and much happiness as you move on to the next phase in your child's life.

Wishing you a safe and fun-filled Summer!!!!

Ms. Tricia

